AORN Meeting Minutes
A Tavola – November 15, 2023

Called to order at 550p by Rhonda Nabors.  Thank you to Todd Riddell with CSI for sponsoring our social recognizing and celebrating Perioperative Nurses.
1. Officer and Board Member Reports (Treasurer report, etc.)
Treasurer – No report   
Minutes – posted on website.         
2. New Business:  
    AORN Expo 2024 – Our chapter is assigned 10 delegates.  Willingness to serve form has been    sent to chapter members.  If you are interested in being a delegate, we encourage you to sign up and represent our chapter at AORN Expo.  
3. Committee Reports:
Winter Seminar – scheduled for January 13, 2024 at Brent House located on Ochsner Main Campus.  Registration is now open.   We are asking Hospital Liaisons to print flyers and post within their departments.  We have 12 Vendors who are committed to exhibiting at the seminar and we have current and past AORN Board members presenting.   
Community service – Several members volunteered at the New Orleans Medical Mission Services Gala on October 13, 2023 – Melissas Guidry, chaired the Food Committee and Karen Bonilla-Zeledon, Jinah Baik and Kashonda Foley assisted during the Gala.   
Pearl of Wisdom – Nora Lambert
Nora asked the group “Dr., with no disrespect no matter how loud you yell _______________”.     There were some great responses that all of us have heard at one point or another.

Next Meeting - There will not be a meeting in December.  Our next meeting is the Winter Seminar on January 13, 2024.  Happy Holidays - Wishing a healthy and blessed New Year to all of you.   
.  
Minutes submitted,
Melissa Guidry                                       
